Minutes of Steering Group Meeting, Bluebell Bookshop 05.01.11

Present;- Nigel Jenkins, Richard Wood, Geoff Rockcliffe-King, Christine Ellerton, Chris Cant, Mike Doak, Peter Clarke, Peter Dicken, 

Apologies;- Peter Ward, Annie Tomlin.

Minutes of meetings 03.11.10 & 16.11.10 read and approved.
1. NJ commented that Michael Hallam’s report of his last six months work was available on the website. Steering Group members were emailed a copy each.

2. Vitality of Penrith outcomes. The event appeared well attended with interest in the PACT stand holding up throughout. Particular interest appeared to centre around car-share schemes and food related projects. PW will report when able.

3. PC offered to host a visit to his home gasification plant – Jan22nd @ 2pm, subject to the weather.

4. There are still some PACT calendars outstanding, PC to see Nick Jones re those at Water Mill, RW has 2 and we understand PW has the balance, to be sold off at whatever can be obtained for them and the rest distributed as last year to other likeminded  organisations

5. NJ offered his services to publicity for future PACT events.

6. inviting local councillors to appropriate PACT events was discussed – details as to whom and to what to be sorted at a later date, with responsibility lying with the appropriate action group leader.

7. Volunteer labour as a credit to matched outside funding was discussed.

8. VoP project ideas are available on the website – the site can be used as a notice board for any non- confidential information relevant to groups and projects.

9. Giants of Eden update was given by CC, which is going forward on schedule, £1200 so far having been drawn on the account.

10. the following were considered to require at least an hour of SG meeting time :- a. Update of MH’s budget, b. the idea of PACT as a host to future projects similar to G of E, c. Website use training by CC – set for next Action Group update meeting on Jan 18th.
11. CC to liaise with MH re applying to Neighbourhood Forum for Car-club grant.

12. G R-K reported that Tony Winzor, head of Hunter Hall School still very much wanted to be kept in the loop regarding PACT projects.

13. CC reported website live and approved my those using it so far.

14. CC & RW reported on hand over of plastic bag petition to MP, Rory Stewart.

15. NJ suggested using website to publicize packaging “follies”,”foolishness” and idiocies.

16. Thanks were  given to CC for the remodelled and updated website.    

17. PW to be asked to speak to Adrian Moorhead, Eden Arts, re the forthcoming visit by George Monbiot to Penrith Leisure centre and whether PACT ought to make a “group” presence at the event.

18.  Paul Allen was mooted as a speaker to our AGM – NJ to contact John Bodger about approaching Paul.

19. CC reported that there was a match-funding grant application of £4,000 in to Cumbria Waste Prevention for the £8,000 project. - £2,000 from VoP and the balance from traders.
20. We are now an official Mulling Transition Town.

21. November 15th minutes read and approved.

22. A rough calendar of events was proposed as follows – Film Night in March, Giants of Eden on Mayday, AGM mid May, George Monbiot at Penrith Leisure Centre, June and a ceilidh, possibly at Penrith Cricket Club, in November.

23. Meeting closed at around 2115.
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